
From: Robin de Carteret <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos 
 
Hi there, 
 
Please would you include Atmos Totnes in the Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
I was took part in the early consultation and thought it was the best community 
engagement processes I’ve seen. It seems to me that this is a nationally (and 
internationally) leading example of how good development should be done in a time 
where we are needing to transition to net zero carbon, while also strengthening 
community and supporting those with less money (i.e. supplying genuinely affordable 
homes) 
 
I was completely shocked to hear that the site was sold to a private developer at the 
last minute after all this incredible vision and hard work and community involvement. 
It seems a complete tragedy, especially when it could have put Totnes on the map in 
terms of community development. 
 
I hope you can include Atmos in the Neighbourhood Plan and do everything you can 
to help make Atmos happen and stop this incomprehensible decision to sell to 
another developer. 
 
Please let me know if I can do anything to support you in doing this. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Robin 


